Oneida-Herkimer-Madison BOCES

P.O. Box 70 - 4747 Middle Settlement Road « New Hartford, NY 13413-0070
www.oneida-boces.org

Scott Morris

Assistant Superintendent
for Support Services
T:315.793.8572
F:315.793.8652
smorris@oneida-boces.org

March 11, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

You are invited to submit a proposal to provide internal auditing services to
Oneida-Herkimer-Madison BOCES area.

The work itself is outlined in the enclosed specification

The sealed proposal is due back by 10:00 a.m., Friday, March 25, 2022 at the
office of Mr. Scott Morris, Assistant Superintendent for Support Services,
Oneida-Herkimer-Madison BOCES, 4747 Middle Settlement Road, New
Hartford, New York 13413, where they will be publicly opened.

Should you have questions, please contact Mr. Scott Morris at smorris@oneida-
boces.org. Thank you, we look forward to any interest on your behalf.

Sincerely,

—

/Sét’c Morris

(~Assistant Superintendent
For Support Services



